Keller Public Library Board Minutes

The board of Keller Public Library met September 26, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. in the community
room. Those in attendance were Kurt Lovelady, Britney Sweeney, Nicole Guethle, Katie
Mayberry, Tyler Moore, Whitney Wilson, Adam Clark, and Jordan Myers.

President Kurt Lovelady called the meeting to order. Adam made a motion to approve the
minutes of the August meeting. The second was made by Nicole. The motion carried.

Treasury Report:

Jordan reviewed the treasury report for July. Total receipts for July were $6,089.07. Total
disbursements for July were $20,693.81. Tyler made a motion to approve the treasury
report for July. The second was made by Whitney. The motion carried.

Library Report:

There were no programs to report for the month of August. Overall numbers for August were
good.

Old Business:

The outdoor sign is fixed and completed. Jordan submitted a grant for three staff
computers. The total for the computers is around $5,600.

New Business:

October 31 will be the last Thursday of the upcoming month. Due to Halloween, the board
meeting will be moved up to Thursday, October 24*. There will be no board meeting in
November.

Friends of the Library:
There was nothing to report.

With no further business, Britney made the motion to adjourn the meeting. Adam made the
second, and the motion carried.

The next board meeting will be October 24, 2024, at5:15 p.m.

Katie Mayberry, Secretary



